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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

RE: Motion 
1 message

Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov> Fri, Jun 22, 2018 at 12:49 PM
To: Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>
Cc: Tariq Ahmad <taroil@yahoo.com>, Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com>, Robert Moore <rmoore@agutah.gov>,
Steven Snarr <stevensnarr@agutah.gov>, Chris Parker <chrisparker@utah.gov>, Al Zadeh <azadeh@utah.gov>, Connie
Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov>

Ms. Reif,

 

Mr. Ahmad and I spoke this morning.  The DPU is amenable to moving the hearing date pursuant to Mr. Ahmad’s
request. 

 

PEMC has authorized the DPU to make the following representations.  PEMC and DPU together will determine
appropriate alternative hearing dates and by July 5th will file a formal response to the Commission’s order once those
potential dates have been agreed upon.  In addition, PEMC and DPU agreed that today’s cutoff date for discovery would
be extended to a date to be determined after potential hearings dated are determined.

 

Would the Commission like DPU to file seeking extension of the discovery cutoff date or will this email be sufficient?

 

Thank you,

Trisha Schmid

 

From: Tariq Ahmad <taroil@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 9:58 AM 
To: Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov> 
Cc: Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov>; Justin Jetter <jjetter@agutah.gov>; Steven Snarr
<stevensnarr@agutah.gov>; Robert Moore <rmoore@agutah.gov>; Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com> 
Subject: Motion

 

I am scheduled for surgery on the 20th of July.  Currently, I am in considerable pain due to Kidney Stones,
therefore I request that the hearing for July 19th be rescheduled.  At this time I do not have a time frame for
after surgery recovery.

 

Thanks

 

Tariq I. Ahmad SPEC  

PH       775 333 6626
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FAX     775 333 0225

 

Notice: This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Please, virus check, all
attachments to prevent widespread contamination and corruption of files and operating systems. The unauthorized
access, use, disclosure, or distribution of this e-mail may constitute a violation of the Federal Electronic Communications
Privacy Act of 1986 and similar state laws. The communication does not reflect an intention of the sender or the sender’s
client or principal to conduct a transaction or make an agreement by electronic means. Nothing contained in this message
or in any attachment shall satisfy the requirements for a writing, and nothing contained herein shall constitute a contract
or electronic signature under the Electronic Signatures Global and National Commerce Act, any version of the Uniform
Electronic Transaction Act or any other statute governing electronic transactions.

 

 


